
Recorder’s Report 2012 
 
By year to year count these are the figures for the Meeting’s membership as of December 
31, 2012. 
 
The figures: According to our database, there are 336 members and 74 Associate 
Members for a total of 410 members. The total is divided into 223 Resident Members, 
107 Non-Resident members, and the remaining six for whom we have no addresses. 
 
Changes: In 2012 the Meeting’s count increased by 6 new members, 3 Friends transferred 
their membership into FMW, and 1 former Associate Member became a full Member. 
There was 1 new Associate Members in 2012. (This is a gain of 11 new members). 
 
Losses: 4 Members resigned, 1 member died, 4 members transferred out to other Quaker 
Meetings, and 6 former Associate Members, after reaching the age of 25, resigned their 
membership. (This is a loss of 15 members). 
 
Sojourners: There are 5 people who have asked for Sojourner status with FMW, but who 
are members of other Meetings. Last year, the Recorder’s Report said that one FMW 
member is an official Sojourner at another Meeting. At the moment, the Recorder has no 
clue as to who this might be, and is awaiting enlightenment. 
 


